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Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun     

Deputy GK: Felix de Los Santos  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Jim Fabry 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Ron Kuhnen 

Trustee 3yr: Jim Golden 

Fin Secretary: Tom Wolfe 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: ? 

District Deputy: Robert Tonkin 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center

 
 
From the Grand Knight 

Greetings Brother Knights, 

Our summer season is coming to 

an end, kids are going back to 

school and we are scheduled on 

August 12 to hold a breakfast for 

the youth.  We have a new 

District Deputy, Robert Tonkin 

and he was in attendance at the 

last First Degree Admission 

ceremony.  

 

Our Council, as it has done for 

many years, participated in the 

annual San Carlos Park 4th of 

July parade.  We had several 

vehicles along with the 

Knights.  After the parade we 

went to Copper Oaks for good 

food and companionship.  A big 

thanks to Jim Scialabba for 

organizing the get together. 

One of our Knights, Sal Dassaro, 

gave a talk at our last meeting on 

Autism.  As a result, we donated 

$291 to “Autism Speaks” on 

behalf of Sal and his son.  

  

One of our brother Knights needs 

some help. His wife is going to 

New York for their daughter's 

graduation from college.  We 

need a few volunteers to spend a 

day at their house in mid-October.  

If you can help, contact me via 

email: billrathbun1@gmail.com.  

  

Regarding the Call a Brother 

Knight program, information on 

which was sent to you with your 

membership renewal, the 

response has been very low.  

Please let me know ASAP if you 

would like to participate or if you 

have questions. 

 

Brother Leon Quesnette is leading 

the charge to help homeless and 

low income veterans and is 

seeking help from the 

membership.  On the last page of 

this newsletter is a list of needed 

items to bring to the August 2 

membership meeting for 

collection.  These are mostly 

high-turnover items that will 

assist veterans with homes and 

families furnish some basic 

necessities.  If you cannot attend 

the meeting, please contact Leon 

at lquesnettesr@gmail.com to 

make arrangements to donate 

items.  All items should be new or 

gently used. 

 

Let’s continue to pray for our 

council that we may be able to 

meet and even exceed our goals in 

the coming year. 

 

 

Bill Rathbun 

August 2018 Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2018-2019 Fraternal Year 

mailto:lquesnettesr@gmail.com
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From the Deputy G.K. 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Hope you are having a great 

summer and keeping cool during 

the toasty weather. 

Sunday, July 29th - Our Lady 

of Light Knights of Columbus 

will lead our Parish Community 

in praying the Rosary at 10:00 

a.m.in the Chapel before the 

10:30 Mass. Please join them as 

we promote devotion to Mary for 

the intentions of Pope Francis, 

Our Parish and your personal 

intentions. 

Here are our events for the next 

month 

Thursday, August 2nd – 

Member Monthly Business 

Meeting in the Parish Center 

from 7:00-9:00 p.m.  Please wear 

your red shirt to show unity. 

Sandwich and beverages will be 

served after the meeting as usual.  

 

Sunday, August 12th - Kids 

Pancake Breakfast only after 

10:30 Mass.   Please come help if 

available to serve and cleanup.  

Will provide breakfast and setup 

details during Business meeting.  

Saturday, August 18th - Setup 

at noon for August 19th's Buffet 

Breakfast after all Masses.  

Sunday, August 19th - Buffet 

Breakfast after all Masses, 

Please attend to serve and cleanup 

or come for breakfast and bring 

family and friends.  As always 

thank you for your help. 

Tuesday, August 21st – 

Admission (1st Degree) 

Ceremony 7:00- 9:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Center.  Please show your 

support.   

 

Thursday, August 30th - 

Planning Meeting 7:00 - 9:00 

p.m. in room 306.  All members 

are welcome to attend, especially 

the committees that are hosting 

events in the near future.  

God Bless, 

Felix De Los Santos 

 

 

 

 

 
From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights 

 

I hope you are enjoying your 

summer.  Last month Jim 

Scialabba and his wife Pat were 

chosen as Family of the Month.  

Jim and Pat worked very hard at 

preparing the food for the Liberty 

Ball Dinner and Dance. The food 

was very good.  Jim is always 

there to help for every event.  The 

Knight of the Month was Jim 

Golden.  I think he could have 

been chosen every month for the 

great job over the past two and a 

half years.  Brother Knights, you 

just don't realize the amount of 

hard work and many hours 

planning and communicating that 

was done.  He was able to lead us 

to the most successful amount of 

money earned the past two years 

for our donations to the church 

and many other foundations.  I 

know Jim did a lot more that I 

didn't mention, so let’s all thank 

him when you see him.    

 

Bob Du Mont 
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Please pray for the following 

brothers, family members, and 

significant others: 

Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife 

of Joe Boss Jr.), Reggie Brown, 

Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John 

Fazackerly,  Charlie and Pat 

Neville, Don Fiscella, Bill & Jean 

Stanley, Dave Simmons, Jes 

Jensen, John Ruehl, Giaco 

Scavelli,  Martha J. Wolfe 

(mother of Tom Wolfe), Chuck 

Stellwag, Bud Fichera, Jackie 

Erickson 

  

 

James W Sauerwald 8/8 

Raymond C Lachapelle 8/8 

Henry J Pasterz 8/10 

William E Rathbun 8/11 

Russell S Klare 8/12 

Richard J Cronin 8/13 

Michael C Bursztyn 8/15 

John A Fazackerley 8/16 

Tab A Custer 8/17 

Donald J Fiscella 8/21 

Javier  Ubarri 8/24 

Horace P Fichera 8/26 

Robert T Witt 8/26 

Daniel A. Kerrigan 8/27 

Ronald J Kuhnen 8/29 

Joseph F Klempka 8/30 

Lawrence D Becker 8/30 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council. The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service. If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented. Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy. If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Bill Rathbun email: billrathbun1@gmail.com Telephone 330-289-2770  

 

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our Financial Secretary Tom Wolfe (tcwolfe1950@gmail.com) to make updates to your personal 

profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone 239-948-7534 

August 



4 | P a g e  
 

    
LIST OF ITEMS NEEDED FOR OUR VETERANS 

 

Kitchen Items 

Can Openers 

Peelers 

Paring Knives 

Butcher Knives 

Cutting Boards 

Utensils Like: 

Small Hand Mixers 

Spatulas, Turners, Spoons, Ladles, 

Tongs, Potato Mashers 

Sugar Bowls 

Measuring cups & Measuring 

Spoons 

Cheese Graters 

Mixing Bowls 

Pitchers 

Dish Towels 

Dish Cloths 

Pot Holders 

Salt & Pepper Shakers 

Butter Dishes 

Plastic Storage Containers 

Flatware Trays 

Flatware 

Small & Medium Sauce Pans 

Dinnerware 

 

Small Kitchen Appliances 

Small Drip Coffee Pots 

Small Toasters 

Small Hand Mixers 

 

Cleaning Tools 

Cotton Mops 

Brooms 

Dust Pans 

Buckets 

Toilet Bowl Brush w/Holder 

Plungers 

Ironing Boards 

Laundry Baskets 

Clothes Hangers 

 

Bathroom Items 

Bath Towels, Face Towels, Wash 
Cloths 

Tub & Shower Mats 

Shower Curtains & Liners 

Shower Curtain Hooks 

Small Bath Rugs 

   


